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September 14, 2015 
 
Laurie Leader (LRL@portlandmaine.gov ) 
Plan Review/Code Enforcement 
City of Portland, Maine 
Inspections Division 
389 Congress Street  
Portland, ME 04101  
 
Re: University of Southern Maine 
 Department Reorganization Project 2015-011 
 Portland , Maine 
 No. 15457 
 Building Permit Application - BP#2015-02068, 44 Bedford Street 
 
Dear Laurie : 
 
This letter is intended to clarify the building permit application for the above project. Specifically, the 
permit contains the construction documents prepared by Harriman and issued to the contractor for 
the purpose of bidding and ultimately construction of a single project.  
 
The project encompasses two distinct locations on the Portland campus of the University of 
Southern Maine – one at Luther Bonney Hall and the other at the Glickman Library. Both locations 
are being funded and constructed under a single contract with both the designer (Harriman) and 
general contractor (C. M. Cimino). For this reason, the documents, both plans and specifications, 
have been developed as a unitary, integrated set. 
 
Because of the uniqueness of this situation, and upon the request of the City of Portland, we are 
submitting (under separate cover) code analysis for each project separately.  
 
We hope clarification is helpful. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need anything further.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Harriman 

Mark D. Lee, AIA, LEED AP
Principal 
mdlee@harriman.com   
 
 


